Director

Department of Public Works

Columbus Consolidated Government

Tel: 706-225-4675 | Fax: 706-225-4577

dshort@columbusga.org | www.columbusga.org





From: Ethelyn Riley < ethelynwriley@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, October 8, 2024 3:53 PM **To:** Lori Turner < loriturner2004@gmail.com

Cc: adanie1986@gmail.com; Karen Gaskins < kdagaskins@aol.com >; Drale Short < DShort@columbusga.org >;

Channon < chynway@gmail.com; kirven.boyce@gmail.com **Subject:** [EXTERNAL] Re: Animal Control Advisory Board

Lori,

Thank you for letting us know.

Ethelyn

On Tue, Oct 8, 2024 at 3:15 PM Lori Turner < loriturner2004@gmail.com wrote:

Dear Animal Control Advisory Members,

Please accept this as formal notice of my resignation from the Animal Care and Control Advisory Board. I wish you all the best!

Sincerely, Lori Turner